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“THE World Universities Insights Limited (THE) - is committed to making its website 

usable by all people by meeting or exceeding the requirements of the Web Content 

Accessibility Guidelines 2.1 Level AA (WCAG 2.1 AA).  

THE has conducted an accessibility review of its website and will be working towards 

remediating any issues that have been identified during that review. Please be aware 

that our efforts are ongoing as we incorporate the relevant improvements to meet 

WCAG 2.1 AA guidelines over time.  

If you are currently experiencing any issues with our website, have specific questions 

or concerns about the accessibility of this site or need assistance in using this site, 

please email us at help@timeshighereducation.com. If you do encounter an 

accessibility issue, please be sure to specify the Web page and we will make all 

reasonable efforts to make that page accessible.” 


